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What a busy Autumn term we have 

had! Here are just a few of the 

activities, experiences and trips we 

have had since coming back in 

September. Here are just a few 

things we been doing. 

Early Years  

So far this year, our topics have been ‘Marvellous Me’ and ‘Castles, Knights and 

Princesses’. We looked at our favourite castles on the iPads. We drew and made our 

own castles. We enjoyed our hospital and castle role play. We learnt ‘Oliver’s 

Vegetables’ for our model text and performed it at our class assembly and at the 

harvest festival in St Berres Church. We went for a walk around the village and 

looked for signs of autumn. We collected a lot of conkers. PC Llinos came to speak 

to us about how to keep safe. Xplore and Principality Building Society came in to do 

a workshop all about saving money. We celebrated Diwali by making our own 

Rangoli Patterns out of loose parts. We made remembrance poppies using sticks 

and hung them up at the cenotaph for the village to see. We have made our own 

Christingles and performed our Christingle Service at St Garmon’s Church. We 

performed some Christmas songs for the over 60’s in Llanferres Village Hall. We 

have had a very busy and fun term 

Mrs Jones’ Class  
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Trip Up Moel Famau  

We walked up Moel 

Famau for a fund raise for 

NEWSAR, we raised £857. 

The trip up Moel Famau 

was a fun the view was 

amazing and it was lovely 

to see all around us from 

that height. We live in an 

Area of Outstanding 

Natural Beauty. 

By Manon and Tessa 

Last half term we had our first TASC of the new school year. TASC stands for 

Thinking Actively in a Social Context. We started off by generating our ideas 

and then we got into our TASC groups. Our first TASC week was 

Mathematics and Numeracy we had lots of fun doing activities like baking, 

craft and putting up displays. Our second TASC was all about Anti Bullying 

(Health and Wellbeing.) We like to involve everyone’s talents no matter 

what age or year. Everyone enjoys TASC because it’s a time to show your 

imagination to your group it’s also nice to work as a group to get the job 

done. 

By Maiya and Gwen 

Just before half term, Chris came in from 

NEWSAR to talk about mountain rescue. He 

showed a PowerPoint about how to be safe 

on mountains and what clothes are suitable. 

When we went up Moel Famau they came to 

meet us in their Landrover and showed their 

dogs.  When NEWSAR came in to collect the 

money we raised by doing our sponsored 

walk they brought in a Landrover and showed 

us what they do in an emergency.  They also 

showed us the engine and where they put 

the stretcher.           

By Lotti and Bea. 
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We went on a school trip to Liverpool on November 

28th 2022. We went to a Synagogue first and then the 

Metropolitan Cathedral.  Both places were very 

interesting, because we learnt a lot about each place. 

We enjoyed walking around a beautiful cathedral 

because there were lots of interesting rooms. We 

enjoyed the synagogue because the boys had to wear 

kippahs on their heads. 

Harry and Finn 

 

Paramedics Kristie and John came to 

talk to Years 5 and 6 about First Aid 

and how to react in situations to 

help.  We talked about DR ABC, had 

a go at CPR and using the recovery 

position.   

Ptarmigan’s and Lutra’s dad came 

in and to talk to us about all the 

things you need to know about 

mountain safety.  He showed us 

different things like mountain 

boots, bag, coats and first aid for 

your health and safety.  We went 

outside to see his tents that you 

could use in the woods or on a 

mountain.  

Lotti and Gwen’s dad came to talk 

to us about Moorlands and what 

a beautiful area we live in.   We 

found out about lots of different 

animals that live in our local area.  

Moorlands are magical places! 

By Luca and Harvey  
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Year 5 went on a trip to Ysgol Brynhyfryd.   

We did different experiments to try and figure out 

who stole the ‘Brynhyfrys Millions!’  We did a pen 

experiment to work out who wrote the shopping list, 

we did a blood drop test to try and work out who was 

injured.  Then we did fingerprint experiments to tell 

us which person the suspect was… It was CHY3/Mr 

Parry the headteacher!  We had a great morning. 

By Lydia and Robyn  

As part of our Festivals topic this half term Christmas 

has kept us really busy. 

• We had our Christmas concert in Llanarmon 

Church 

• We made Christmas craft to sell in the School 

fair 

• We have looked at Christmas traditions around 

the world 

• We have made our own Christmas story books 

for the Early Years to read. 

• Years 5 and 6 took photographs of our AONB in 

the snow for their Christmas cards 

• Years 3 and 4 are busy making a ‘Santa trap’ to 

give the Grinch ideas.  

By Lucas and Gracie Lee  


